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Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail 
Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite IO 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

May 20, 2015 

Re: DE 14-216, Electric and Gas Utilities 

DE I (o 

2015-2016 Core NH Electric and Gas Energy Efficiency Programs 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission please find an original and two (2) copies each 
of a clean and redlined version of page 111 of Unitil Energy System Inc. 's Electricity Delivery 
Tariff. This page outlines the Company's residential weatherization on bill financing ("OBF") 
initiative. The proposed changes include an emphasis on capping loans at $2,000. The reason 
for the cap is that the NH CORE Electric Utilities have been granted approval for the 2015 
program year to institute a third party financing initiative for loans above $2,000. See Order No. 
25,747 at pages 8, 13 and 14. In addition, Unitil requests flexibility to exceed the cap should 
circumstances arise for particular customers who cannot qualify for third party financing. In the 
event funds exist and it is in the best interest of the customers, the Company could raise its OBF 
cap to an amount above $2,000, but not to exceed $7,500, which is the amount reflected in the 
current tariff provisions. 

Please contact me ifthere are questions about this filing. Thank you for your assistance. 

cc: Service List (electronic mail only) 
1314784_1 

Very truly yours, 

~ p ~!s-' 
Susan S. Geiger 
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